From: Hannah Keal

Sent: 14 August 2020 08:06
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

I am writing to comment on the proposed plans for the York Road project in the new development of
Woking town centre. I am supporting all the proposed plans as I believe the community needs the resource,
particularly in the areas of outreach and groups to tackle substance abuse.

Having space to make the homeless safe is a vitally important thing for a town to show it cares for its
inhabitants and I believe the proposed ideas will help to tackle the root causes of homelessness as well as
providing a vital emergency service where it is needed.

Please count my comments as in favour of all the proposed plans.

Hannah Keal

1 Robinhood Crescent, Knaphill
WOKING

GU21 2NB



